
Heatherwood 
Middle School

Weekly Announcements 

December 6, 2023



Athletics today – Come out 
and support your teams!

• Boys Basketball @ Heatherwood

• 7th Grade 5:00pm

• 8th Grade 3:45pm

• Girls Volleyball @ Harbour Point Middle School

• 7th Grade 5:15pm

• 8th Grade 3:45pm

Go Hawks!



Toy Drive Contest
Through December 8

We will have a grade level contest. The 
grade that collects the most toys will 
receive a Hawk Time Celebration with a 
treat!

Bring new, unwrapped toys for local 
children to your 1st period class. Toys 
should be appropriate for grades K – 8. 

Please no stuffed animals.



Spirit Week 
12/11 – 12/15



Beauty & the Beast Musical

Heatherwood's Choir and Orchestra Booster group is 
pleased to announce that this year's musical will be 
Beauty and the Beast Junior! 

Any interested Heatherwood student is invited to join our 
on-stage cast or backstage crew. Students wanting to 
perform on stage should attend our Audition Workshop 
on Wednesday, January 3rd, from 3-5pm. You will need a 
ride home. Please RSVP @ bit.ly/hmsmusical. 

See the posters around the school for more information, 
or visit Ms. Mendoza, Mrs. Camp, or Ms. Seiger if you 
have any questions.



AMC 8

The AMC 8 is a 25 question, 
40-minute competition in 
the form of an online 
test. It will take place the 
week of January 18, 2024.

If you are interested in 
participating in this 
competition, please see 
Mrs. Loewen in room 309 to 
sign up.



Have a  
great day 
Hawks!
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